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Kia ora Connor, 

The information you requested - CAS-1107393-P9M7Z4 

Thank you for your request for information dated 05 May 2025 requesting approved Traffic Control 
Committee (TCC) resolutions for the the Karanga-a-Hape Station precinct integration project. 

We are reaching out for information about the Karanga-a-Hape Station precinct integration project. 

We request the following:  Any approved Traffic Control Committee resolutions for this project? 

Please find seven documents attached. Please note that during this time period a new style of template and 
wording for TCC reports was adopted. Of particular note here is that report #18615 the main report dealing 
with East Street, Mercury Lane, Cross and Canada Streets was originally in the old template but then an 
amendment report (#18615A) to change a minor matter is in the new template but all the controls that 
were not changed in their effect were reworded in the new style. 

The image below provides a handy guide to the ID numbers for the reports making up this set of projects 
related to the Karanga-a-Hape Station neighbourhood. 
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Further reports are expected to be considered by the Traffic Control Committee. It should also be noted 
that recent discussions in the media on proposals to recommend changes to the controls already resolved 
on East, Cross and Canada Streets has not yet been presented to the TCC for consideration and until such 
time as the Committee decides whether or not to accept those proposals, the controls currently set out in 
report 18615A is the only legal decision that has been made in regard to the controls for these streets. 

Should you believe that we have not responded appropriately to your request, you are able to make a 
complaint to the Office of the Ombudsman in accordance with section 27(3) of the LGOIMA and seek an 
investigation and review in regard to this matter. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Phil Wratt 
Engagement Manager,  
Customer Care. 
 


